
 

Aqua America Announces Voluntary Delisting from Philadelphia Stock Exchange

BRYN MAWR, Pa., Oct 28, 2008 (BUSINESS WIRE) -- Aqua America, Inc. (NYSE:WTR) announced today that it has submitted 
written notice to the NASDAQ OMX -- PHLX ("PHLX") (formerly the Philadelphia Stock Exchange) of its intention to voluntarily 
delist its common shares from PHLX. This action follows the NASDAQ OMX announcement that it discontinued the PHLX XLE 
equity operations system as of October 24, 2008. The Company's common stock will continue to trade on the NYSE, which is 
the more significant trading market for the stock. 

Aqua America, Inc. is a publicly-traded water and wastewater utility holding company with operating subsidiaries serving 
approximately three million people in Pennsylvania, Ohio, North Carolina, Illinois, Texas, New Jersey, New York, Indiana, 
Florida, Virginia, Maine, Missouri and South Carolina. Aqua America is listed on the New York and Philadelphia Stock 
Exchanges under the ticker symbol WTR. 
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